
            
 

February 14, 2013 
      
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Mike Ryan, Spokesman 
Clean Nebraska 
11130 Jackson Street 
Omaha, NE 68154-3334 
 
Dear Mr. Ryan: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated February 4, 2013 to Chairman Allison 
MacFarlane concerning safety at the Fort Calhoun nuclear generating station. 
 
A response is under preparation which will be forwarded to you shortly. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
/RA/ 

      
Annette L. Vietti-Cook 
 

 
 
 


